
Hammock Posts

Trinity Wilson has been a girl member for 13 years in Troop 1026 in Service 
Unit 671. Trinity recently graduated from Mill Valley High School. She plans to 
attend Fort Hays State University to study Education and compete on the Cheer 
team.

Trinity’s project aimed to provide more safe opportunities for Girl Scouts at 
Camp Tongawood to enjoy hammocking together. This fun, outdoor activity 
can be a safety risk if there are not proper hammock posts available for Girl 
Scouts to use. Trinity solved this problem by creating safe hammock posts in 
the Yucca Flats section of Camp Tongawood.

By creating a designated hammocking area, Trinity hopes to improve social and 
relaxation opportunities for Girl Scouts enjoying their time at camp! This safety 
initiative also ensures that girls learn the proper, safe way to hammock – a skill 
that will last a lifetime.
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“Because of Girl Scouts, I have become involved with bettering my community.”


